
 

Kismet News 
1st February 2023 

 
 

Welcome to February, we hope this finds you all well. 
 
January has been a busy month at Kismet, with 2 properties sold, one of each 
- permanent & annual site. We wish Merv, Debbie, Mal & Lynn all the best 
with their new adventures and hope they cherish the memories of living at 
Kismet Riverside Lodge. 
 
We also need to officially welcome Paul, Jan & Ryan who moved to Kismet 
after buying site 82 and joining our community. We’ve heard there is some 
green eyes, with the size of Paul & Jan’s new flagpole & Australian Flag. 
 
Australia Day saw a Bacon & Egg Breakfast at the camp kitchen. Thank you 
to Clive & Judi for driving this event and to all their helpers. It was a lovely day 
& the feedback is everyone would like more events like this one.  
  

            
 

 



 
 
 
As you know the North Albury Junior Football club had a two (2) day “Training Camp” here at Kismet. 
They utilised much of our space here and had a great couple of days in and around the park.  

     
Volley Ball        Swimming 



     
A Zoom meeting with Richmond Draft pick      Ready for their IRON MAN challenge 

Tyler Young, a former North Albury Hopper     This was very funny       

 

     
Cricket down by the river      Football tennis, mark it in your hands or you’re out 
 
 
 
FIRE SAFETY 
Please let us know if you’d like us to get you a fire blanket or extinguisher by 28th February 
 
 
 
WARNING 
A few gum trees have dropped a branch over the weekend. Please be mindful where you walk, park or 
sit down by the river.  
 
 
 
BOAT RAMP - TRAILER PARKING 
Please park your boat trailer against the fence when using the boat ramp. There is a sign on the tree to 
guide you where to park. This then leave plenty of room for other guests to use the boat ramp and 
caravans to utilise the right-hand riverbank side 
 
 
 
 
 
 



With the upcoming “Howlong Can You Jam” music festival, 

February 10th -12th, there will be a coffee van onsite at Kismet on the Saturday 
& Sunday.  
 
Come down and treat yourself to a Bacon & Egg Roll or freshly brewed Coffee.  
 

Open all day 
 

Saturday 
11th February 

 
Sunday 

12th February 
 
 

 
 

SAVE THE DATES 
Music Festival - 10th – 12th February 

 

Howlong can you Jam. Open to anyone who 
has an interest in playing a musical instrument 
and wants to learn improve or simply jam with 
other like-minded people. There will be a 
concert on Saturday night 

 
 

Kismet Klassic – 24-26th February 2023 
 

Culcairn Footballs Clubs annual fishing 
competition.  
Guaranteed to be a busy weekend at Kismet. 
Held on the riverbank  

 
 

 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Craig, Kerryn, Ann & Dean 


